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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 318 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

11/15 Unwelcome 

Guest 

Long Rd.  Deputies responded to a business for a report of customer 

trouble. The employees stated that the customer was no longer 

welcome at the business. The subject was removed by patrol. 

No charges at this time.  

11/16 Noise Complaint Winkler Rd. Deputies responded to a loud party. Deputies advised and the 

party moved inside and several guests opted to leave. No further 

incident.  

11/20 First Aid Alt Bd. Deputies were called by the fire dept. about a hunter that fell 

out of a tree stand. The subject was located and transported to 

ECMC with a possible broken leg. 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 0 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 11 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


